
It may not be easy to ask others for money, but remember, you are not asking them to give to you. You are asking them to  
support something you believe in. All money collected from Going the Extra Mile benefits Miller Park Zoological Society. Try  
emailing your friends and family asking them to sponsor you in Going the Extra Mile.  
 

The Stampede is one of the largest fundraisers of the year for the Miller Park Zoological Society and a wonderful way to support our  
fantastic Zoo! (Participation in Going the Extra Mile is optional.) Participants will be contacted by phone the week following the race.  
For additional information contact Susie at susie.mpzs@yahoo.com or (309) 434-2243. Thank you for Going the Extra Mile!  

Participant’s Name: _____________________________________ Phone: ___________________  

Going the Extra Mile  
You have the opportunity to raise money, and enjoy the exclusive experience of 
making treats for an animal in the Zookeeper’s kitchen, and then watching the  
animal enjoy the treats you made for them.  Participants that raise funds can select 
from the following animals: $100 Singing Dogs, $200 Cotton Top Tamarins, 
$300.00 Sun Bear.  This amazing experience is a way to say thanks for Going the 
Extra Mile and supporting Miller Park Zoo. (You do not need to participate in 
the Stampede to be eligible for Going the Extra Mile.)  
 

Going the Extra Mile money should be turned in, along with completed  
sponsor log, the day of the race (even if you are pre-registered).  Individual checks 
should be made out the MPZS. If you need additional space for sponsor names, 
feel free to use the reverse side of this sheet. Thank you for Going the Extra Mile!  
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